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The Secretary

Select Committee on Medicare

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

25 June 2003

Dear Mr Humphrey

Attached is the ACOSS submission on access to and affordability of general practice under Medicare.  We look forward to the release of the Committee’s report in August.  

If there are any questions or clarifications please feel free to call me on (02) 9310 4844.  Please note that a copy of this submission has also been emailed to medicare.sen@aph.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely
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Megan Mitchell

Director

